

BUDGET REDUCTION SUGGESTIONS

Due to the State of California’s budget crisis, Santa Ana Unified School District faces impending budget cuts to education. If you have ideas or suggestions to reduce expenditures, please provide us with your input utilizing the following form. Please return the form to:  Santa Ana Unified School District, Business Services Office – Budget Reallocation Committee, 1601 E. Chestnut Ave., Santa Ana, CA 92701. You may also fax this form to (714) 558-5601 or email: Budget@sausd.us. Thank you!
Budget Reduction Suggestion: (Please provide details and be as specific as possible.)
Estimated Annual Dollar Savings from the Suggestion:  (If you’re not sure, leave this section blank.)
What are the drawbacks from implementing this suggestion?  (Please provide details.)
Name (optional): _________


Position (if District Employee):  ___



Phone Number:  



E-mail Address:  
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